
SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL 
June 30 to September 1:  “Walk With Jesus” 

(children 3 years - Gr. 6 or so) 

 

YOUTH GROUP:  SATURDAY, AUGUST 17TH 
 

• Meet at the church to carpool 3:00 PM start 

• We will arrange rides when we know who’s able to come 

• Paddling on the Grand River for a few hours and then back  

to land for a campfire!  

• Families welcome! 

• Pick up or departure from Six Nations at T.B.D. 

Please R.S.V.P. to Janet Fulton at 519-429-9376 or fulton@kwic.com 

 

JOINT WORSHIP SERVICE – AUGUST 25TH, 2019 
 

Together with Trinity Anglican, we’ll be enjoying 

an outdoor service on Trinity’s lawn.  Please bring 

your lawn chairs, and pray for good weather! 
 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
From June 30 to September 1, the Church Office will be on summer hours, which are Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 9 AM to 4 PM. 

On all other days, please leave a message at 519-426-1845. 

 

FINAL COMMUNITY BBQ – FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 6 

 
We have hosted three bbqs this summer, which have been very well-received, and we now have one more scheduled.  Thank you 

to all who have helped so far.  We welcome anyone who attends, as our message is that we value and welcome all to St. Paul’s.  

The sanctuary is open and anyone is welcome to enter.  Volunteers will be needed – for front-line BBQ and serving, as well as 

greeters in the Sanctuary for any guests who would like to pray or look inside the church.  The signup sheet is on the table in the 

Library.  Cash donations towards BBQ expenses would be welcomed (you can mark your offering envelope to direct your 

donation). 

 

The office will soon be ordering 2020 offering envelopes.   

     If you are currently not using envelopes and would  

             like a set, please contact the church office. 

If you would like any changes to your envelope status, please advise.  



If you are currently on PAR, and do not require a set of 10 extra envelopes, please let the office know.  Thank you. 

 

PRE-AUTHORIZED REMITTANCE – AN EASIER WAY TO GIVE OFFERINGS 

With busy summer schedules and vacations upon us, remember that our PAR Program is available to help make your offering more convenient.  If you 

would like more information about PAR, or to enroll in this pre-authorized monthly giving plan, please contact the church office for assistance.  Thanks. 

 

Your News’ N Views articles are due on September 8th.  

Please send your articles directly to 

Tracy Rodrigues at tracy.rodrigues96@yahoo.ca. 

They may also be left in the News’ N Views mail slot. 

 


